
Dana H. Yormg 
St. Charles City Administrator 
St. Charles City Hall 
830 Whitewater Avenue 
St. Charles, :MN 55972 

January 25, 1999 

Re: A-5833 St. Charles/St. Charles Township (Wayne Idso Petition: 16.34 
acres) 

Dear Ms. Yormg: 

Pursuant to our letter dated January 5, 1999, the Municipal Board will 
take no further action on the above-described annexation. 

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Winona Cormty Auditor 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lrmdy 
Assistant Director 

Vicki Pearson, Township Clerk 
:MN Department of Transportation 



Dana H. Young 
St. Charles City Administrator 
St. Charles City Hall 
830 Whitewater Avenue 
St. Charles, MN 55972 

January 5, 1998 

Re: A-5833 St. Charles/St. Charles Township (Wayne Idso Petition: 16.34 acres) 

Dear Ms. Young: 

The Municipal Board has had the above-entitled file pending for a considerable time. 
The board cannot process this annexation until the necessary requirements have been met. 
Enclosed is a copy of our former correspondence to you outlining these requirements. 

If our office does not receive the necessary data by January 25, 1999, we will assume 
there is no further interest in this annexation and the file will be closed. 

Please call if you have any questions or if there is any assistance we can provide which 
will expedite this matter. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Vicl<i Pearson, Township Oerk 

Sincerely, 

MUNIOPALBOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 




